
 

Colorado Kids Sun Care Program  
University of Colorado at Denver and Health Sciences Center 

4200 E. 9th Avenue, Box C-245 
Denver, Colorado 80262  

 

 
 
 
April 16, 2007 
 
 
Dear <<Parent First name and Last name>>: 
 
As you know, you and your child <<child name>> are part of a research study called the 
“Colorado Kids Sun Care Program.”  With this letter, we are sending you the first installment 
of our 2007 newsletters.  The enclosed newsletter provides information about skin cancer and 
how to protect your child from the sun using shade.  Over the next 4 weeks, we will be 
sending you 2 more newsletters with additional information about how to lower your child’s 
risk for skin cancer.  We hope you will read the information carefully and that it will be 
helpful. 
 
We will also be sending  <<child name>> newsletters this year, and several items to help 
<<him/her>> learn about sun protection.  We hope that you will encourage your child to read 
each newsletter and to use the items.  
 
If you have any questions about your participation in the Colorado Kids Sun Care Program or 
about the information contained in the enclosed newsletter, you may call the Program Office 
at UCDHSC (303-315-2534) or contact Dr. Stefan Mokrohisky at Kaiser Permanente of 
Colorado (303-861-3558). 
 
Sincerely, 

                                       
Lori A. Crane, Ph.D.     Stefan T. Mokrohisky, M.D. 
Principal Investigator      Principal Investigator 
University of Colorado     Kaiser Permanente of Colorado  
School of Medicine       Department of Pediatrics 
 

 
Joseph Morelli, M.D. 
Co-Principal Investigator 
University of Colorado 
Departments of Dermatology and Pediatrics 



Colorado Kids Sun Care Program  
University of Colorado at Denver and Health Sciences Center 

4200 E. 9th Avenue, Box C-245 
Denver, Colorado 80262  

 
 

April 30, 2007  
 

Dear <<Parent First and Last Name>>: 
 

This is your second mailing for 2007 from the “Colorado Kids Sun Care Program.”  In the 
newsletter enclosed, you will learn about the importance of sun protection when you and your 
child go on vacation and other outings.  The newsletter also has information on tanning, 
sunscreen and clothing.  Please review it carefully. We hope you find the information to be 
helpful.   
 
We have also sent << child name>> a newsletter that provides sun safety information and 
activities specifically designed for children.  With your child’s newsletter, we included a 
backpack that he can use to carry sun protection items, such as the swim shirt and hat that were 
previously sent by the Colorado Kids Sun Care Program.  The backpack comes with a bottle of 
spray sunscreen and a tube of sunscreen on a carabineer.  We have also enclosed a bag of UV 
beads that your child can use to learn more about sun protection.    
 
If you have any questions about your participation in the Colorado Kids Sun Care Program or 
about the information contained in the enclosed newsletter, you may call the Program Office at 
UCDHSC (303-315-2534) or contact Dr. Stefan Mokrohisky at Kaiser Permanente of Colorado 
(303-861-3558). 
 
Sincerely, 

     
Lori A. Crane, Ph.D.     Stefan T. Mokrohisky, M.D. 
Principal Investigator      Principal Investigator 
University of Colorado    Kaiser Permanente of Colorado  
School of Medicine       Department of Pediatrics 

 
Joseph Morelli, M.D. 
Co-Principal Investigator 
University of Colorado 
Departments of Dermatology and Pediatrics 
 



Colorado Kids Sun Care Program  
University of Colorado at Denver and Health Sciences Center 

4200 E. 9th Avenue, Box C-245 
Denver, Colorado 80262  

 

 
 
May 11, 2007 
 
Dear <<Parent First and Last Name>>: 
 
This is your third and final mailing from the “Colorado Kids Sun Care Program.”  In the 
information enclosed, you will learn how you can lower your child’s chances of getting 
skin cancer someday by limiting the amount of time that your child spends unprotected in 
the mid-day sun, and by dressing your child in protective clothing.  Please read it 
carefully.  
 
We hope you have enjoyed receiving newsletters and sun protective items from the 
“Colorado Kids Sun Care Program” over the past 3 years.   We hope that it has helped 
you to better protect your child from getting too much sun exposure.   
 
If you have any questions about your participation in the “Colorado Kids Sun Care 
Program” or about the information contained in the enclosed newsletter, you may call the 
Program Office at UCDHSC (303-315-2534) or contact Dr. Stefan Mokrohisky at Kaiser 
Permanente of Colorado (303-861-3558). 
 
Sincerely, 
 

     
Lori A. Crane, Ph.D.     Stefan T. Mokrohisky, M.D. 
Principal Investigator      Principal Investigator 
University of Colorado     Kaiser Permanente of Colorado  
School of Medicine       Department of Pediatrics 
 

 
Joseph Morelli, M.D. 
Co-Principal Investigator 
University of Colorado 
Departments of Dermatology and Pediatrics 


